TOWN OF HAMPTON

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
164 Route 97, PO Box 143
Hampton CT 06247

Village Districts, Historic Districts,
Design Standards, & Economic Development

A Public Forum
Monday, October 22, 2018
7:00 p.m., Hampton Town Hall

The Hampton Planning & Zoning Commission invites all Hampton residents to
attend an informational presentation and public forum on options for encouraging
both historic preservation and positive economic activity in Hampton Village and

other historic areas of Town.

Please join us at the next Planning & Zoning Commission meeting for this discussion,
to learn about regulations and incentive options and to share your ideas.

Please contact Town Planner John Guszkowski at planner@hamptonct.org with any questions



